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A MESSAGE FROM MISSY
Boys Hope Girls Hope Friends,  

I want to start by saying thank you to everyone involved in the success of our

mission, especially over these last few months. I am very proud of our

scholars, collegians, staff, volunteers, Executive Board and donors who have

made it possible to continue our work during the fight against COVID-19.

Because of your support, we have been able to keep our scholars and families

healthy and our staff employed. We have also been supplying household

essentials and food to each scholar and their families during this uncertain

time. Although we are working to find a new normal, we have learned how to

make our program a success in the new virtual world. Through hard work, our

scholars graduated with an average GPA of 3.03 for the school year! 

As I reflect on our program, I realize how vital Boys Hope Girls Hope is to

our community at this time. We are shaping the lives of future leaders and

changing their world through education. Now more than ever, we need your

support to help our scholars and collegians through their educational journey.

Please consider making a gift to support the lives of children who are

academically capable and with our support will make a positive difference in

our world. Please feel free to reach out to me for more information on how

you can help and get involved - mhendondeters@bhgh.org.

Thank you!

Missy Hendon Deters

Executive Director
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CLASS OF 2020 GRADUATES 
Quy'lier graduated from St. Xavier High School and is

pursuing Mechanical Engineering at The University of Toledo. 

Korynn graduated from DePaul Cristo

Rey High School and will be attending the

Art Academy of Cincinnati to study

Interior Design.

Jesse graduated from Roger Bacon High School and is

continuing his education at the University of Cincinnati,

majoring in Communications. 

Roman graduated from DePaul Cristo

Rey High School, and plans to take a gap

year to determine how to continue her

education. 

Tianna graduated from Miami University with a Bachelor's Degree

in Sports Medicine. 

Ruva graduated from the University of

Cincinnati with a Bachelor's Degree in

Economics. 

CONGRATULATIONS GRADUATES, WE ARE SO PROUD OF YOU!



HEARTS FOR HOPE, FROM HOME
 Hearts for Hope, from Home honoring

 LeAnne & Dave Conway has been rescheduled to 

September 12, 2020. The main programming will

take place at The Summit Hotel but will be streamed

to our hosts' homes to celebrate our mission and

accommodate social distancing for all guests.
 

Don't miss out on this fun opportunity to help Boys

Hope Girls Hope! Consider hosting, sponsoring, or

even streaming the event privately to your home.
 

 For more information, please visit

www.bhghcincinnati.org/heartsforhope or contact

us at (513)721-3380 or cincyevents@bhgh.org. 

 

 
THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS:
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The JC Foundation, Inc. 
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Huntington Bank

T. William Kelleher Family Foundation

Roger Bacon High School

Hamilton County Sheriff Jim Neil

Rep. Brad Wenstrup

David & Deborah Horn

 



Boys Hope Girls Hope
2400 Reading Road, Suite 139
Cincinnati, OH 45202

How Can You Help?
Become a Mentor, Tutor or Volunteer
Donate gift cards or meals for our scholars
Join a Committee or Young Professionals Board
Support BHGH Cincinnati with your Kroger
Rewards & Amazon Smile
Make a donation! Consider a gift of $300 - due to the
CARES act, this amount is tax deductible in 2020!

 www.bhghcincinnati.org/donate


